
I would like to express my support for HB 2303 (relaxing Sudafed sales).  Having this medicine behind 
the counter should be adequate to deter a resurgence in meth labs, particularly since the local labs 
seem to have died a natural death from competition anyway.  It really is important for allergy sufferers 
like me. 
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